
 

 

 

Solid Waste Policy 

 

Per Skagit County Department of Health, every septic system is required to have an inspection every 1 or 3 
years (depending on the type of septic system), and recorded with the Skagit County Dept of Health.   This is 
legally required by Skagit County.   (WAC 246-272A-0270).   ** See the DOCUMENTS page of the 

CapeHornMaintCo website for a link to the Skagit County Dept of Health page for more information. 

As stated in the By-Laws you are required to have on file with the office a record of how you are disposing of 
solid waste.  If you have a septic, proof that it has been inspected per Skagit County requirements is required 
by either a receipt of inspection or a record from Skagit County Health Dept.  Any other method of solid waste 
disposal, including a waste holding tank, inside or outside of your RV, or a porta-potty, would require a receipt 
of where you are dumping it or a receipt for having it pumped. 

Please make sure the office has this information. 

This requirement is for the health and safety of all residents in Cape Horn. 

 


